
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  19.10.2020 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Room on the Broom. We will be 
finding rhyming words in the story and 
thinking of adjectives to describe each 
character in the story. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be revising the letters 
we have learnt so far and practising 
blending sounds to make a whole 
word. 
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Mathematics 

We will begin to learn about the 
number 3 and explore different ways 
that we can represent this, through 
writing, drawing and using classroom 
resources. 
 
We will also learn the name of the 3-D 
shape cone and look for different 
places we might find one in the 
classroom or outside. 
 
 
 

     

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making a story map with the blocks. 
In our creative area we will be making 
witches hats, broomsticks and puppets 
from the story. 
We will be finding out about Halloween 
our enquiry area.  
In our art area we will be printing with 
apples and painting characters from 
the story. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT using the code you 

were given.  
Thank you to those parents 

that have put a parental 
comment onto EEXAT 

already.  
Have a lovely half term and 

maybe go on an Autumn 
walk looking out for conkers, 

leaves of different colours 
and pine cones. 


